
Message From Chairman Sir
Dear all,
The passion for learning, the quest for education, the zeal for
empowerment that embodies in the  heart of every child who enters the
portals of Laburnum Public School where students self-discover themselves
through achievement, self-understanding and appreciation. The holistic
development in the congenial and caring environment of our campus, bring
each innocent heart closer in a melodious song of universality. Academic
excellence is a must-do on our priority list, while we encompass the core
with a experiential learning and strong value system that shall sustain
these youngsters in the journey of their lives. We strengthen their
foundations with the bulwark of our Indian culture and tradition but teach
them to embrace progressive changes with an open, yet, discerning mind.
Best regards, 
Shri Anil Pandit Ji
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Dear Parents,
As we commence the new session of 2023-24, I extend my warmest greetings to
all of you. It is my pleasure to welcome you to another academic year filled with
promise, potential, and possibilities.
As we bid adieu to the months of April and May, I would like to take a moment to
reflect on the activities and achievements of our institution during this period. In
April we have organized an orientation program for the new admission students
and plethora of activities focusing on the overall development of the learners
and emphasizing the guidelines of NEP and CBSE.
In May, we emphasized the students to participate in various sports competitions, cultural events and
community service initiatives. We believe that such activities are essential for holistic development of our
students, and we encourage them their interest and talents beyond the classroom. 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

Best regards,
Dr. Bhavna Chibber 
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The activities conducted for 1st and 2nd grade students during April and May
encompassed a wide range of learning experiences. From exploring the wonders of
nature through seed germination and paper bag making to expressing gratitude
through Mother's Day cards, these activities encouraged creativity, environmental
consciousness, and emotional expressions. Additionally, the bio lab visit and yoga
activity provided opportunities for hands-on scientific exploration and the promotion
of physical and mental well-being. 

Nanhe Kadam

Nanhe parindo ki udaan
Nanhe kadam, the pre primary section, is committed
to provide a vibrant and holistic learning experience
for young children. With a focus on fostering,

curiosity, creativity, and overall development, the sections organized a
range of engaging activities through April and May, like green day
celebration, Ice cream making, Space lab visit, Boxing practice e.t.c.

Embracing our uniqueness and talents



National Technology Day

Mother's Day

The special assembly on National Panchayati
Day conducted by Class 7 at LPS was a
resounding success, effectively educating and
inspiring students about the significance of
Panchayati Raj.

Earth Day

By celebrating Earth Day together, the Class
10 students demonstrated their commitment
to building a sustainable and greener world.

Baisakhi Day

The special assembly conducted by Class 9
students on Heritage Day was a resounding
success, encapsulating the essence of our
cultural diversity and instilling a sense of pride
in our heritage.

Innovation and Creativity Day

The Primary Section organized a heartwarming and
memorable special assembly in honor of Mother's Day. The
assembly aimed to celebrate and appreciate the
incredible contributions of mothers and express gratitude
for their unwavering love, support, and sacrifices.

The special assembly on Baisakhi Day
organized by Class 8 was a remarkable
showcase of cultural heritage, unity, and
progress.

National Panchayti Raj

Heritage Day

The special assembly organized by the students of
class 9 aimed to celebrate the power of
imagination, innovation, and creative thinking.

On the occasion of National Technology Day,
the bright young minds of Class 6 took center
stage to celebrate and acknowledge the role
of technology in our lives.

special Assemblies





Boxing Champions

Acknowledgment of supporting Staff 

   Olympiad Winners

Laburnum Public School held a felicitation ceremony
to honor their students who won laurels in the Rising
Star Boxing Cup Championship and Soccer League
and a felicitation ceremony was held to recognize
young achievers in a district-level boxing
tournament. Prachi and Bhavishya won gold medals,
while Pranjal won a silver medal in the 2nd Sub
Junior Youth Elite category. The Chairman and
Principal congratulated the winners and
emphasized the importance of sports and
extracurricular activities in the students' holistic
development. 

Laburnum Public School takes immense pride in
the outstanding achievements of its students in
various academic disciplines, especially in the
field of Olympiad competitions. To recognize
and nurture these talented individuals, the
school is delighted to introduce the Facilitation
Program for Olympiad Winners. 

The Principal expressed gratitude towards the school's
support staff by presenting them with certificates. The
school visionary emphasised serving without expecting in
return, while the Principal stressed the importance of
treating subordinates with respect and acknowledging
hard work.

Awards and Accolades

RECOGNITION EXCELLENCE

Dr Bhavna Chibber has been honoured by Next
Education for her extraordinary dedication, outstanding
contributions, and relentless pursuit of educational
excellence.



Lavanya
Yog Vigyan

Aahar Yojna

Yantrika

Sanvedna

Tourism Ujjwala

The weekly club activities organized in our school provide an excellent platform for students to
explore their interests, develop new skills, and foster a sense of camaraderie among their peers.
Whether it's through yoga, performing arts, community service, healthy eating, environmental

conservation, or technology, each club offers a unique avenue for personal growth and learning.
By alternating the club activities on Wednesdays, our school ensures regular participation and

maximizes the opportunities available to our students.









Skill Development with Innovative Clubs



book mark making

greeting Card
InfoGraphic poster making


Ad Mad Show

Tote Bag Activity

Cooking without Fire

 Poem Recitation

Declamation activity

Slogan writing

Hand Puppet activity
Debate competition

At LPS we believe in providing our students with a
well-rounded education that extends beyond
academics. In line with this philosophy, we
organize an exciting and engaging Inter-House
Competition every alternate Wednesday. This
weekly event aims to foster creativity, teamwork,
and healthy competition among our students. 

Inter House Competition





Mother's Day 

On the 13th of May, Laburnum Public School radiated joy and appreciation as students and faculty
came together to celebrate the special occasion of Mother's Day. The school organized a
heartwarming event to honor and acknowledge the unconditional love, sacrifices, and invaluable
contributions of mothers.

Earth Day

On the 22nd of April, Laburnum Public School organized a vibrant and engaging Earth Day celebration
for the students of Nursery to KG. This event aimed to instill a sense of environmental awareness and
responsibility among the young learners towards environment protection and conservation. With a
series of interactive activities and educational experiences, the event sought to foster a deep
connection between the students and the planet they call "Home".

Family day

Celebrations



Family Day at Laburnum Public School
went beyond just entertainment. The
event aimed to strengthen the bond
between the school, students, and
families by promoting open
communication and understanding. 



Special Initiatives



MATH LAB

ENHANCING LANGUAGE PROFICIENCY

READING WITH THE PRINCIPAL

In an era driven by communication and language,
possessing a strong vocabulary is essential for
academic success and effective expression.
Recognizing the importance of vocabulary
development, Laburnum Public School is excited to
introduce the Wordsworth App, a special initiative
designed to enhance the vocabulary skills of
students from grades 6 to 10. This innovative app
aims to make learning vocabulary engaging,
interactive, and accessible to all students.

Laburnum Public School is proud to announce the
introduction of a state-of-the-art Math Lab in this
academic session. The Math Lab aims to
revolutionize the teaching and learning of
mathematics by providing a hands-on and
interactive environment for students to explore
mathematical concepts. With its innovative
approach, the Math Lab seeks to enhance
students' critical thinking, problem-solving
abilities, and overall mathematical proficiency.

Laburnum Public School has always been committed
to providing quality education and fostering a love for
learning among its students. In line with this vision, a
special initiative called "Reading with the Principal"
was launched. This program aimed to enhance
students' reading skills, promote literacy, and
strengthen the bond between the principal and the
student community. Led by our honorable principal,
this initiative created an engaging platform where
students had the opportunity to read together,
explore new books, and develop their reading
abilities.



SAVE WATER AWARENESS
CAMPAIGN

INTERVIEWS FOR FUTUTRE
PLANNING

On,28 April 2023, the students of Laburnum Public School got an opportunity to showcase
their skills and  mock interviews were arranged for the students of class 12th for the very
same. The event took place on the MP hall, to provide an extensive simulation of an actual
interview.
The interview panel consisted of three distinguished members of different fields. Principal,
Dr. Bhavna Chibber, Ms. Shikha Dhiman, Sr. Coordinator, Social Studies, and Ms. Neetu
Singh, HOD English were there to provide opportunities for them to explore the cultures of
the world.

The Save Water Awareness Campaign organized by Laburnum Public School proved to be a
resounding success in promoting water conservation. Through engaging activities,
educational initiatives, and community outreach, the campaign effectively raised
awareness, inspired behaviour change.



Zero Malaria A Dream Worth Seeing, Awareness Campaign" was
held in our school on April 25, 2023 with an aim to start great
campaign with small steps towards Zero Malaria!! This session was
headed by Dr. Pranava Prakash; an author, Public Health Scientist,
and HOD Public health at GD Goenka University. It was myth Buster
session by master of Public health Volunteers to make students
aware and understand why it is extremely important to consider
prevention to an at-risk , giving first priority to health etc. The session
was

INTERACTION WITH MENTOR

Zero Malaria Awareness 

Cyber Security Awareness 
LPS organised a cyber security session for Class 9–12, presided over by
Dr Bhavna Chibber, who showcased and discussed different
awareness, challenges, and best practices about cyber security.  The
principal created awareness amongst the students with live case
discussions about e-mail bombings, spreading viruses, and
cyberstalking. 

Story Telling Session
A storytelling session by Ms. Akanksha Datta was organized for students of
Classes III to V, emphasizing the shared experience of storytelling and its
ability to engage students in active participation. The session fostered
skills of listening and reading, while exposing children to the basics of
theatrical movements, voice modulation, and the rhythm of storytelling. 

Good Touch and Bad Touch

On 1st of May a Session was taken on good
touch and bad touch for the students of class
3 to 5 by the school principal Dr Bhawna
Chibber. She has shown them a clear picture
about a safe circle. The children learnt to
identify the "No Touch" areas and understood
that who are safe adults and whom to report
when there is an alarming situation.



WORKSHOPS
Laburnum Public School in Gurugram organized a
workshop on Classroom Management, led by Dr.
Bhavna Chibber, the school's Principal. The
interactive session focused on adopting effective
techniques for classroom management, addressing
common challenges, and promoting innovative
teaching methods. Teachers actively participated,
sought answers and devised strategies to enhance
their teaching skills.

Laburnum Public School conducted a knowledgeable
workshop on Bloom's Taxonomy, led by Sunayana
Gupta, to enhance the skills of its teachers. The
workshop covered the classification of learning forms
and levels, the three domains of learning, and
effective teaching strategies. Teachers engaged in
group and independent tasks, analyzed questions
using Bloom's Taxonomy, and presented lesson plans.

Our School organized a workshop which was taken by  Tedx
speaker Mr. Kamalneet Singh, dated 13/05/23 . Mr Singh
informs us that the child's brain development happens during
these formative years. Further, he also told all the teachers
are warriors in the formation of students career building. He
also allegedly told that bullying has happened in every age
and every time and will continue to happen only its types
change.

A knowledgeable and interesting workshop was
conducted for teachers of Laburnum Public School on
26 May , 2023 by Vinita Sareen , on Effective Teaching
in which resource person taught different strategies
and techniques to be followed in school during
learning process so that learning, understanding,
analysing and gaining knowledge should go hand in
hand in a creative and innovative manner.

A workshop conducted by Mrs. Ishtpreet Kaur, an
academician and trainer, introduced the effective
"Storytelling Method" and activity-based approaches
to enhance classroom engagement and vocational
training. The session was interactive and appreciated,
inspiring teachers to unleash their creativity and
inspire students.


